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Executive Committee to Meet June 9 
ALBANY, N.Y. (June 8, 2022) — The New York State Teachers’ Retirement System Board’s 

Executive Committee will meet Thursday, June 9 at 2 p.m. 

Board and committee meetings are open to the public. However, portions of all sessions, where 
permitted by law, may be held in executive session. 

Should you wish to participate in the open session of the meeting via Webex, please contact 
Tim Mack at timothy.mack@nystrs.org. 
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